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Tuesday 17th December 2019 

Kinder 2020 

Booklist Items and Organisation 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

To introduce myself, my name is Mrs Laura Stoessiger and I will be teaching your child next 
year.  I am very excited to be teaching Kindergarten.  I have had many years’ experience 

teaching this year level and I know it will be a rewarding and fun year as you watch your 
child’s social and academic development grow.  Mrs Kim Klug will continue to offer excellent 

support as the kinder teacher-assistant. 
 
Kindergarten Days 

Kindergarten runs on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, with supervision beginning at 
8.30am, the school day beginning at 8.50am and the school day concluding at 2.55pm.  

 
Specialist Classes 

Students will participate in Music, Library and PE; we will be notified of the days and times of 

these lessons at the beginning of the school year. 
 

Diaries 

Diaries continue to be an effective method of home-school communication. Please bring 
diaries every day and there is an expectation that diaries are sighted and signed daily.  

 
Signing In 

Self-registration involves students in a purposeful way, it allows them to develop responsibility 
and independence. Before entering the Kindergarten classroom your child will need to 
complete the following (at the start of the year parent help with this is encouraged then they 

need to move towards independence) 

• take out lunchbox and place in the fridge. 

• take out drink bottle and place in drinks tub. 

• take out diary and place in the diary basket. 

• find their name on the sign in table and place into the connect four frame. 

 

Clothing 

Please make sure that ALL of your child’s clothes and belongings are clearly named. 

 

Spare Clothing 

It is very important that your child has a FULL SET of spare clothes in their bag at all times. This 

would be very much appreciated just in case they have a toileting accident or become very 
messy and wet during play  

 

I would appreciate some assistance in the preparation of your child’s book list items prior to 

the beginning of the school year. 
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Scrapbooks x 2: 

• Please place your child’s name on the front 

 

Clipboard x 1 

• Please place your child’s name on the back of the clipboard 

 

 

THESE STATIONERY ITEMS DO NOT NEED TO BE NAMED. 

Please bring these items to school on the first day.  I will distribute them and we will share 

them over the course of the year. 

Your child should have; 

• Set of coloured pencils x 2 

• Set of textas x2 

• Glue stick x 6 

• Sticky tape x 1 

 

Other Items 

Your child will require a library bag.  Please make sure this is clearly named. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support in ensuring a smooth transition into the 2020 school 
year. I am looking forward to working with you and your child. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mrs Laura Stoessiger 

(Kinder Class Teacher) 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 


